
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday 4th November, 2022 

Dear All, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of term, I hope you and your family enjoyed the break last week.  
 
Maths Week 
Children came back to the exciting week that is MATHS WEEK this week. In our assemblies today we have 
heard about how children have been learning about real life maths in the context of our interesting and 
amazing county of Cornwall. Below are some photos of the week's activities around school. 
The children have enjoyed learning maths through everything Cornwall this week!  
Part of our school intent is to celebrate our Cornish identity and the community around us. We have been 
focussing on the rich maths learning opportunities that Cornwall has to offer. From exploring patterns on 
the Cornish flag, to measuring ingredients to make Cornish treats, the children have enjoyed a wealth of 
creative and intriguing activities. The Year 6 children are looking forward to continuing this next week as 
they visit the Eden project to discover a world of pattern in nature. 
 
Parking 
We all know about the ongoing challenge we have at our school around Parking and Road Safety at those 
peak times of the day. In the past we have been able to suggest that dropping off at the gate, allowing 
your child to hop out the car, is acceptable. Unfortunately, this is no longer the case. We must now        
encourage you to drop children away from the yellow zig-zag lines in order to allow safer crossing for all 
families at the school gates. You must not park or drop-off your child on the zig-zag markings at each gate. 
Tickets will, and have been, issued by the police. 
 
Diary Dates for the Fridge 
Today we are sending your child home with a paper copy of Diary Dates for the Fridge! As well as an    
electronic copy attached. 
We hope you find this useful and helps plan  ahead for this busy term. We have provided an overview of 
important events through the term but especially in advance of our Christmas celebrations. We will of 
course keep you updated if things change or are added to the calendar. Please do stick it on the fridge for 
future reference. 
 
Happy Weekend 
Mrs. Banner x 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 



Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, our school menu will be on WEEK 3  

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

Thursday 1st December Christmas Jumper Day and Decorate the Tree Assembly 

Tuesday 6th December  Year 6 Barton  Hall Meeting - 5.30PM 

Tuesday 6th December Nursery Christmas Craft and Carols 10.30am - 12pm 

Wednesday 7th December Year 1 and Foundation Xmas Performance - 2PM 

Wednesday 7th December Year 1 Xmas Performance—5.30PM 

Thursday 8th December National Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 8th December  Bag To School Drop - 9am 

Wednesday 14th December  CHRISTMAS LUNCH  

Friday 16th December Last day of Autumn Term 

Tuesday 3rd January  First day of Spring Term 

Friday 27th January 2023 Return Date Health and Wellbeing Books 

  

  

 
Foundation & Year 1 Christmas Costumes 

 
We are looking for donations of costumes to 
use in a traditional nativity scene (aged 5-7, 
approx.). We would be very grateful for       
costumes for Mary, Joseph, kings, angels and 
shepherds. 
 
If you are able to 
help us, please take 
your  donations to the 
school office by      
Friday, 11th November. 
 
Many thanks for your 
continued support. 

 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER SALE 

DONATIONS NEEDED PLEASE 
 

We've all got Christmas jumpers at home that don't fit our children any more. So, we are            
organising a pre-loved Christmas Jumper sale at school. 
If you have any Christmas jumpers that no longer fit your child and you would 
like to donate them, please drop them into reception any time you are able 
from today. 
We plan on having two Christmas Jumper sales in November (15th and 22nd) 
from 2.30pm-3.30pm in the school hall.   
All proceeds from the sale will go towards the school and straight back to 
the children.  Any left over jumpers will be donated to a local charity shop.  
The pre-loved uniform 'shop' will also be open on those dates for anyone 
looking to top up their child's school wardrobe.  Again, any good quality, clean 
uniform donations to the office please. 

 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 91.8 0 

Stars 97.1 2 

1KB 93.1 0 
1HH/BM 96 0 

2KJ 95 0 

2NE 95.8 3 

3KD 95.3 1 

3SG/PL 90 0 

4SC 99 4 
4SR 90.4 1 

5RG/HH 86.3 1 

5CW 96.6 2 

6KH 94.5 3 

6DF 93.6 0 

Whole 

School 

Total 

93.8% 


